
 
 

FPCA is a trade association of private, not-for-profit, Title X funded grantee 
organizations invested in strengthening the national family planning program 
and devoted to keeping Title X a national priority. FPCA utilizes the service 
delivery expertise of its members to promote excellence in the development, 
operation and evaluation of community-based systems of reproductive health 
care. 
 
Serving as a forum for the exchange of information and exploration of issues of 
concern, FPCA advocates for the provision of high quality services; supports 
effective and efficient management practices; and advises on program and 
policy development resulting in improved health status of clients and 
communities. 
 
Our members come together at least four times a year to obtain the latest 
program, political and professional news and updates, network to solve 
problems common to Title X grantees and receive technical assistance. In 
addition, we communicate with each other throughout the year on emerging 
topics and issues. 
 
FPCA’s membership includes agencies throughout the United States which: 

 Serve approximately 1.9 million patients each year, either as 
umbrella agencies for the distribution of Title X funds or as 
direct service providers 

 Represent more than 200 years of family planning expertise 
 Offer leadership on reproductive health issues at the local, state 

and national levels.  
 
For membership inquiries, or more information, please contact:  
 

 Bré Thomas, FPCA President - BThomas@arizonafamilyhealth.org; or  

 Rhonda Beul, Administrative Support – RBeul@mfhc.org  
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